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April.17. 2014 

U.S. NRC Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 
Bryan.Parker@NRC.gov 

RE: NRC Radioactive Material License #24-12876-02 

Subject: RSO Appointment 

Dear Mr. Parker: 

We request an amendment to complete the addition of Dr. Paul Hargan as an 
Authorized User to our license per our previous request. 

We will continue to have Dr. Carlton. M.D. as an Authorized User and the RSO 
for our facility. 

We believe that this information is sufficient to grant our request for amendment. 
If you need further information please contact Bill Howard at (573) 472-7347 or 
James Hatten at (815) 370-6538. 

Sincerely, 
Missouri Delta Medical Center 

C)~ [}lWA:r{--
Jason Schrumpf . .~ 
President 
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